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HB 2746  – Relating to protective order information cards.  
Work Session Recommendations 

 
HB 2746 directs the Department of Justice (DOJ) to develop, implement, and administer a 
statewide Hope Card Program for the issuance of information cards regarding eligible civil 
protection orders.  
 
A staff measure summary, fiscal impact statement, and revenue impact statement are 
available on the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS).   
 
There is a -A3 amendment to the measure that includes a General Fund appropriation to 
DOJ for the measure and which assumes the authorization of one permanent part-time 
Administrative Specialsit-2 position (0.25 FTE).  The 2023-25 biennial cost is estimated to 
be $97,670 General Fund and one position (0.50 FTE).   
 
Recommended Changes 
 
The Legislative Fiscal Office recommends adoption of the -A3 amendment, which provides 
$120,711 General Fund to the Department of Justice - Crime Victims and Survivor Services 
Division to implement the measure.  
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 2746, as amended by the -A3 amendment, to be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
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